
 

St. Brigid’s Parish, Blanchardstown Newsletter 
24th Sunday in Ordinary Time—16th September 2018 

LIVE THE LITURGY - INSPIRATION FOR THE WEEK 
 

‘Faith, if good works do not go with it, is 
quite dead.’ We can all be followers of Jesus 
and instruments of faith by our good deeds.  
Kindness, love, mercy, and compassion can 
go a very long way. Treating people with 
kindness; being inclusive and welcoming of 
the poor, the weak, and the powerless; lis-
tening to another's story and pain; offering 
compassion and love to those who have 
wronged us; avoiding hurtful criticisms and 
watching our tongues—all can go a long way 
to changing and healing human hearts, and 
demonstrate faith in someone greater than 
ourselves working in and through us. 

Eucharistic Adoration:  
Tuesdays and Fridays  
after the 10am Mass 

Monday Morning Meditation 
continues this Monday after the 

10am Mass 

READERS FOR NEXT SUNDAY 16/8 
 

7pm: Ignatius Byrne  

9am: Alice O’Connell 

10.30am:  Michael O’Connor  

12 noon: Helen Devanney-Power 

7pm:  Brian Santry 

Ann Maybury’s  

Coffee Morning  
in aid of Dublin 15 Hospice 
Tuesday 18th September          

ALL WELCOME       10.00 am onwards 

 

Collection for 
Community and   
the Homeless  
replaces the Share collection at all 
Masses  this weekend  

Edmund Rice College is a new co-educational  
Catholic Secondary school that opened in 2017. 
 

The school currently caters for students from  
Castleknock, Carpenterstown and surrounding areas.  
 

The school is holding an Open Evening on Monday 
September 17th from 7pm to 9pm in our temporary 
accommodation—Mill Road, Blanchardstown Village 
(inside the old hospital entrance gate). 
 

Please come along and meet the students and staff. 

Spread the word to family, friends, those 

abroad and those  housebound - all 

churchservices are  available on line via  

www.blanchardstown parish.ie 



Children's weekly prayer 
group -St. Brigid's Church, 

Tuesdays at 3 pm.  
All children - tots to teens - 

are welcome with their  
guardians. We will pray the 

Rosary in front of the Blessed 
Sacrament and then have  

refreshments and play in the 
pastoral centre . Looking  

forward to seeing you there.  
For more information contact 

Annual Pilgrimage to Medjugorje—October 15-21st 2018 
Spiritual Director Fr. Joe McLoughlin—Places still available.  For more details 

ph. Anne 0877818935, Marian 0872958363 or Fr. John Regan 

   Intentions 16th September 23rd September 

    Sat. 7pm 
Gerry Dromey Eugene Clifford 

Tony Dunne 

    Sun 9am Paddy Hehir Betty Smyth  

    10.30am Caitriona Farrell Carmel McCormack 

     12 noon Gabriel & Mary Durr Charlie & Noleen 
Brady 

         7pm  Thomas Reidy Owen & Donal  

Garrigan 

Please Welcome  our  recently  baptised                                                                                  

Contact details: Fr. Mangan: 8213660  Fr Casey: 8213716  Fr. Zuribo: 5485038  

Jim Adams (Deacon)  0862232411 Máirín Keegan (Pastoral Worker)8115414 
Parish Office: 8115412/Sacristy: 8238354  mail: office@blanchardstownparish.ie 

website: www.blanchardstownparish.ie  

Craic & Comhluadair uait  
don Fhomhar 

Failte go Grúpa Seite 
Fancy a fun new hobby for the 

Autumn Months 
Try Set Dancing 

Ag tosú Beginning   Scoil Oilibhéir 
Mon. 17th Sept.      Coolmine 

8.30—10.30 (cupán tae—9.30) 
 

Dancers of all levels welcome 

Parish Hospitality Group 
St. Brigid’s has a great reputation for hospitality and we enjoy welcoming our 
parishioners to get together for a chat and a cuppa on special occasions 
throughout the year.The core group of people (both men and women) who  
coordinate this are looking for additional help.   
Would you like to help out??   Setting up and serving refreshments  
or doing some home baking ??   If we can build up this group, it  
would mean a commitment of just a few times a year.   If you are  
interested please give your name and contact details to Máirín  
(our Pastoral worker) or to Ronnie Carroll at 087 1334504. 

resumes on Monday 17th Sept.  
7pm in the Fr. Dungan Room. 

All  welcome. 

The recent M.S. collection raised €925.62 for which  
the North Dublin M.S. Branch would like to than you. 

 

Last week’s contribution by the parish to the outdoor 
Kerala Appeal realised the sum of €1,473.41  bringing 
the total for the Dublin 15 churches to €11,555.  This 

money has been sent to Fr. Binoy in Kerala. 
 

 






